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The Latimer City Council met in special session on Thursday, October 24, 2024 at Latimer City Hall.  Mayor Mark Johansen called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm with council members:  Randy DeBour, Catherine Crooks, Deon Juhl and Elizabeth Symens present.  Eric Bruns was absent.

Mayor Johansen led all in attendance in the Pledge of Allegiance followed by a motion made by DeBour and seconded by Juhl to approve the agenda.  Motion passed unanimously.

Crooks made a motion to approve the bill to Auto Care Services to be paid and was seconded by Symens.  Motion passed unanimously.

Crystal Morton requested a special hearing with the City Council regarding the September 27th dog attack.  Clarification on the ordinances and review of the fines was discussed by both parties.

The Council reviewed the proposed estimate for $8,945 for updating the communication system at the water shed and decided to upgrade to the WIFI and purchase a router from Rockwell Coop Telephone for the water tower for $110.  This was approved with a motion made by Symens and seconded by Juhl.  Motion passed unanimously.

The council decided to roll the CD’s  for the water, sewer and garbage funds over to the best interest rate available when they mature on 11/7/24.  This was approved with a motion made by DeBour and seconded by Juhl.  Motion passed unanimously.

At 7:20 pm, DeBour made a motion to adjourn the meeting and was seconded by Juhl.  Motion passed unanimously.



Mark Johansen, Mayor
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Melissa Simmons, City Clerk

